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Biazar, Shahab

From: Biazar, Shahab
Sent:  Monday, June 03, 2013 2:38 PM

To: 'Martin Sanchez'
Subject: RE: Pre Design Meeting - Labatt Food Service
Hi,

There is an existing drainage file (K10/D21A ) for this site. The allowable discharge is 0.1 cfs/ac.
Please review City of Albuquerque Drainage file # K10/D21A and let me know if you like to meet.

Thanks and have a nice day.

Shahab Biazar, P.E.

Senior Engineer

Planning Department

Development & Building Services Division
600 2nd St. NW, Suite 201

Albuquerque, NM 87102

t 505-924-3695

f 505-924-3864

From: Martin Sanchez [mailto:Martin@goodwinengineers.com]
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 10:22 AM

To: Biazar, Shahab

Subject: Pre Design Meeting - Labatt Food Service

Good morning Mr. Biazar,

I would like to schedule a pre design meeting with you for Labatt Food Service located at 221 Airport Drive N.W.
87121. Please let me know a time that is best for you.

Thank you,

Martin Sanchez, EIT

MARK GOODWIN & ASSOCIATES, PA
(505) 828-2200

(505) 797-9539 fax

martin@goodwinengineers.com

6/3/2013



